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Aloha!

 

Welcome to Alumni e-News

We hope you will enjoy our EWCA Alumni e-News. It is designed to give you quick updates on what is happening with your alumni association. The newsletter will be published on an occasional basis when we have items of interest to tell you about. We would appreciate getting your reactions and suggestions to make the e-newsletter better. Let us know at alumni@eastwestcenter.org.

 

 

 

About Us 

 

More than 50,000 men and women have been EWC participants in its 48-year history, and many have joined the 47 established EWCA chapters in 21 countries.

The East-West Center Association, the Center's official alumni organization, works with alumni to strengthen the EWC network. We hope that you'll keep in touch with us.

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

Click here to update your contact information 

EWC Associates Office
1601 East-West Road
Honolulu, HI  96848-1601 

Phone:  808-944-7506 
Fax:  808-944-7376
Email:  Alumni@EastWestCenter.org
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   Main Features 

EWCA Southern California Chapter Holiday Party 

 

To celebrate the holiday season, the EWCA Southern California Chapter held a holiday party at the My Nguyen restaurant in Garden Grove, California on December 28, 2008. Special thanks to Vijay Trehan who took these wonderful photos! 
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Amy Agbayani named "Living Treasure of Hawaii" 

 

EWCA Alumna Amy Agbayani ('64-'69, '77, '06) has been named one of five "Living Treasures of Hawaii" by the Honpa Hongwanji Mission of Hawaii. The award is given to those who have contributed significantly to Hawaii's cultural and artistic heritage.

 

Amy will be honored with the four other recipients at the Sheraton Waikiki Hotel on February 13, 2009. 

 

We would like to extend our congratulations to Amy in recognition of all of her hard work! 
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EWCA Online Community 

 

Recently, an email was sent out to all alumni with e-mail addresses on record highlighting the EWCA Online Community. Since then, we have had 82 people update their information and 62 people register for the Online Community. We would like to reach our goal of having 515 registered users - that's 25% of all registered users - update their contact information and 210 new registrants join by March 31, 2009! 

If you have any questions regarding the EWCA Online Community please email us at alumni@eastwestcenter.org. 
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Donation Matching Program for EWC Scholarships 

 

Now is the time to donate to the East-West Center Student Scholarships! From now until July 31, 2009, the McInerny Foundation has generously offered to match first-time donations, or gifts of $100 added to previous donations up to $100! 

 

If you would like to read more about this matching program or to donate online, click here. 

 

If you would like to donate by check, please make checks payable to "East-West Center Foundation" and send to: 

 

East-West Center Foundation
1601 East-West Road
Honolulu, HI 96848-1601 
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	The Alumni e-News is a supplement to the EWC Associates Update newsletter and is produced by the Center for Cultural and Technical interchange between East and West, Inc. View Alumni eNews archives.

East-West Center, 1601 East-West Road, Honolulu, Hawaii'i 96848-1601.


